
AN UPDATE FROM THE PARISH COUNCIL  

  

Earlier in the year we announced in the Bugle that there was good news regarding 

the path from the village to the bottom of Barton Hill. It was going to be made wider 

and have the banks reinforced so that prams, wheelchairs and walkers could 

navigate the path with ease and with a higher degree of safety.  We were also told 

that by the end of May we would be informed how much money would be allocated to 

the project so that we would be then able to raise any further monies needed to 

complete the task. 

  

Alas we have still to date not received any information regarding the grant, despite 

our Borough Councillor Mrs Rebecca Hopfensperger and her efforts in chasing the 

information.   

  

We are now given to understand that we will receive this vital information before 

Christmas.  This news if positive will allow the Parish Council to pursue applications 

for additional monies to start the project.  We are disappointed that this process 

has taken so long however we remain hopeful of a satisfactory result in due course. 

  

Fornham St Martin cum St Genevieve Parish Council. 
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